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File #:  Version: 117-4951 Name: Proposed Paint Colors for Elks Memorial Building

Status:Type: Agenda Item New Business

File created: In control:6/16/2017 Parks and Recreation Board

On agenda: Final action:6/19/2017 7/11/2017

Title: PROPOSED PAINT COLORS FOR ELKS MEMORIAL BUILDING

The Recreation Building is being painted in 2017 with the siding color cocoon and the trim color
caviar.  The Facilities Maintenance has requested also painting the Elks Memorial Building at Lake
Sacajawea the same colors.  The Elks Memorial Building is located in the historic Lake Sacajwea
Park.  The colors recommended by the Parks and Recreation Department would need to be approved
by the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board as well as a Certificate of Appropriateness from the
Historic Preservation Commission.  The Department feels that the provided colors will enhance the
visual beauty of the building as well as not take away from the beauty of the park. The Parks and
Recommendation Department is seeking a recommenation to approve the colors proposed and to
present the proposal to the Historic Preservation Commission.
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PROPOSED PAINT COLORS FOR ELKS MEMORIAL BUILDING

The Recreation Building is being painted in 2017 with the siding color cocoon and the trim color
caviar.  The Facilities Maintenance has requested also painting the Elks Memorial Building at Lake
Sacajawea the same colors.  The Elks Memorial Building is located in the historic Lake Sacajwea
Park.  The colors recommended by the Parks and Recreation Department would need to be
approved by the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board as well as a Certificate of Appropriateness
from the Historic Preservation Commission.  The Department feels that the provided colors will
enhance the visual beauty of the building as well as not take away from the beauty of the park.
The Parks and Recommendation Department is seeking a recommenation to approve the colors
proposed and to present the proposal to the Historic Preservation Commission.
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